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Important Notice: Enrollment Office Relocation 

Dear HPS Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that our Enrollment Office 
will be moving to a new location effective December 2, 2024. Our new address will be: 

9324 Conant 
Hamtramck, MI 48212 

We apologize for any inconvenience this move may cause and appreciate your understanding as 
we transition to our new space. Our goal is to continue providing excellent service with minimal 
disruption, and we are excited about the opportunities this new location will bring to better serve 
our families. 

If you have any questions or need assistance during this time, please don’t hesitate to contact us 
at 313-892-2036 or via email at salriyashi@hamtramckschools.org. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

A mra Poskovic 
Director of Pupil Services 
Hamtramck Public Schools 
������� aposkovic@hamtramckschools.org 
������ 313-912-4502 
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